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Dear AL-RAWI; 
 
On behalf of the organizing committee, I would like to invite you to the 19tInternational 
Conference on Chemical Education (19th ICCE), IUPAC CCE's flagship conference to 
be held in August 12-17, 2006 in Seoul, Korea.  
 
The 19th ICCE will provide an ideal opportunity for you to share and exchange 
experiences and expertise related to recent trends in chemistry and chemical-related 
education, dissemination of chemistry and chemicals information, innovative 
instrumental methods, the latest research findings, and the benefits of the chemistry and 
chemicals for humanity and society. The 19th ICCE will include symposiums, 
workshops, plenary lectures, and keynote speeches, general papers, posters and exhibits 
that will enhance your professional knowledge. 
 
Your abstract, Abstract No. 19ICCE-A0392, entitled “THE SYSTEMATIC 
RELATIONSHIP PRACTICE (1) MEMORIZATION (2) UNDERSTANDING AND (3) 
BOTH MEMORIZATION AND UNDERSTANDING, ONE OF THE SUSTAINABLE 
BASES OF NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT” has been accepted to be presented at the 
19th ICCE by the Abstracts Committee. 
 
We advise you to make an early registration and get an advantage of the reduced fee. 
Early registration will be open till June 30, 2006. 
 
We trust you could accept our invitation and obtain the necessary funding as the Korean 
Chemical Society cannot provide any financial assistance for you to participate in this 
Conference.    
 
I look forward to seeing you in Seoul in August. 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  

 
Choon H. Do 
Chairman of the Organizing Committee of 19th ICCE  
The Korean Chemical Society 
 


